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Dear BART Customers: 
 
Starting January 18, 2016 we will close off 20 Daily Parking spaces near the entrance to the 
West Oakland Station in order to lay a concrete pad in the area that is currently dirt and 
bushes. We will then install 21 new bike locker pods (each with space for up to 4 bicycles) for 
a total of 84 new bike locker spaces. Additionally, we will install and reconfigure new “wave” 
racks in front of the station entrance, creating an additional 56 bicycle parking spaces. 
 
There is a map on the reverse of this bulletin showing the location of the work and the parking 
spaces that will be closed. The work will take place next to the sidewalk directly south of the 
station immediately across the roadway from the entrance. The sidewalk will remain open and 
the crosswalks and curb cuts will still be accessible. 
 
The work will proceed as quickly as possible, but there may be delays for rain.  
 
We realize that this will be inconvenient for you and appreciate your patience during this 
important maintenance work. 
 
You can get automated BART Service Advisories (BSA) on your phone. BART offers both email and text 
options. To sign up for BSAs, please visit us at www.bart.gov/alerts. 
 
For on-demand service information, you can use our mobile site m.bart.gov or request BART real time 
departures, service advisories and more via text message. To get started text "BART go" to 468311 or 
jump right in and text "BART" + your station name. We'll text you back in seconds. Follow us on Twitter 
@sfbart for news or @sfbartalert for automated service advisories. 

 

If you need language assistance services, please call BART’s Transit Information Center at (510) 465-2278. 

如需語言援助服務，請致電 BART 公共交通資訊中心，電話號碼為 (510) 465-2278. 

통역이 필요하시면, BART 수송 정보 센터 (510) 465-2278로 전화해 주십시오. 

Si necesita servicios de asistencia de idioma, llame al centro de información de tránsito del BART al (510) 465-

2278. 

Nếu quý vị cần các dịch vụ trợ giúp ngôn ngữ, xin gọi cho Trung Tâm Thông Tin Chuyên Chở Công Cộng của 

BART tại số (510) 465-2278. 

Kung kailangan mo ang tulong ng mga serbisyo ng wika, paki tawagan ang BART Transit Information Center na 

(510) 465-2278. 

  

INSTALLATION OF BIKE LOCKERS AT 

WEST OAKLAND STATION STARTS 

JANUARY 18, 2016 

http://www.bart.gov/alerts


WORK AREA FOR NEW BIKE LOCKERS AT WEST OAKLAND STATION 

 

 


